## December 18, 2000

Kimberly S. Doty Brunini, Grantham, Grower & Hewes, PLLC P.O. Drawer 119 Jackson, MS 39205

Dear Ms. Doty:

Our office received your kind invitation requesting the Governor's attendance at Leadership Rankin Government Day to be held on Thursday, February 15, 2001.

The Governor appreciates your invitation and our office will be contacting you shortly with a response.

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Shanta Davis Scheduling Director

SD:ah